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Jerry for Sheriff 
Hall County, GA 
 
Dear Jerry, 
 
On behalf of VoteVets PAC, and our more than 1.5 million 
supporters, I wish to congratulate you on your selection to the  
VoteVets PAC State and Local Candidates Endorsement Program. 
 
I am honored to support your campaign to serve your fellow citizens 
of Hall County, Georgia as their Sheriff. 
 
We at VoteVets are always so proud to see veterans like you 
committed to continuing their service after the uniform. 
 
In these turbulent political times, our veterans, communities and 
country need leaders like you who will continue to serve your fellow 
citizens, defend the Constitution, and always put our country first.  
 
Best of luck to you in your campaign! 
 
In Service, 

 
Jon Soltz 
Iraq War Veteran 
Chairman, VoteVets PAC 

 
 


